Dr. John Isman Director of Health Services, Marshall District, Majuro.

Ewajalein 1/26/74

Deer John,

Thank you for your prompt response to my call for an evacuation of from Rongelap. It was an anxious vaiting time, and if you need unsolicited support for pleas to establish a more prompt evacuation system, I shall be glad to volunteer. We had some extra had luck in that the ship took off in a wrong direction and arrived several hours behind schedule. We were waiting for her in the channel with our hoats and it proved to be a long wait.

We arrived at Evajalein on Saturaday at noom (your Sunday) more than 60 hours after I called you. She was operated on next morning and is in good shape by now.

For the record, is not among the exposed group, and even if she were, it would be difficult to consider thems a radiation related illness. I have asked Mr. Ombey to issue the necessary papers on behalf of TI for her hospitalisation here. Tregar was also seeing her and helping to bring her from Kbeye to Kvajalein.

I also asked to go on the ship to examined in Majuro. I suspected he might have a Ca. ventriculi. He may be too old for operation, but I vanted you to have the option of seeing him and agreeing with him on the best course.

I hope to be in Majuro mext week and look ferward to seeing you.

REPOSITORY DOE/PASO

COLLECTION DOE/NV

BOX No. 1228, "ERDA#3"

BIO-MED Dr. COMMED

FOLDER 01 Thru 12/1974

5052032

Yours

BEST COPY AVAILABLE